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Happy Retirement! 

Dr. David Buckley          Dr. Rick Cooper 
Neurology, 1993      General Pediatrics, 1974 

     
 Dr. Maeve Kelly    Dr. Poh Gin Kwa 

Newborn, General Pediatrics, 1987    Neonatology, Newborn Med, 1971 
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Drs David Buckley, Rick Cooper, Maeve Kelly and Poh Gin Kwa will be 

retiring at the December 2021.  Collectively they have 169 years of 

practice at the Janeway!!!  

They have had an immeasurable impact on the health and wellbeing of 

children in our province. The care they provided to our patients has 

been felt in every department and has covered the entire scope of 

pediatric practice from our intensive care units, pediatric wards, and 

outpatient clinics.    

For many of us who are now colleagues they also looked after our own 

children at the time they were born, and at various health checks and 

“drop ins” along the way.   

Thank you for the outstanding care you have provided and for 

continuing to be a part of the Janeway family.    

We wish you all a happy and healthy retirement!!! 

 

 

Mock accreditation 

A big congratulations to Drs Bowes, Smith and the entire RPC!!! Mock 

accreditation was a success!! Thanks to all your hard work we are well 

on the way to having our accreditation status restored!! Thank you!! 
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The following pathway is a guide which students can avail of to help if 

they have any concerns about their well-being or the safety of their 

learning environment.  
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Important announcements!!  

Hey everyone! If you weren't aware, last year we started 

the MUN Peds Instagram account as a way to highlight the 

amazing things about our program for Carms applicants.  

We are back in full swing on our Instagram page, trying to 

post daily - 5x/week.  

If you would like to be featured in a post or have 

something about the program or the Janeway highlighted 

please reach out to Alanna who will coordinate this to 

happen!  

Some examples of what our posts have included: Meet the resident bios, meet the 

staff bios, fun things about Newfoundland, MUN Peds pups.  

Contact Alanna via email - alannaroberts@gmail.com 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Andy O’Keefe! 

Andy recently competed his master’s degree in Public Health from 

Harvard University! Congratulations!! 

 

Mark your calendars!!  

Pediatric Christmas party on Saturday December 11th, 2021! Swilers 

Rugby Club, 8pm.  

CaRMS file review starts on January 31st, 2022. 

CaRMS interviews will take place on March 7th, 8th, 9th and 10th, 2022. 

mailto:alannaroberts@gmail.com


 The J Files 
 
  November I  2021  I  Edition 9 

 
 

THE J FILES SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

 

The residents recently enjoyed their annual retreat in Dildo. With great 

sessions organized by the PGY2's we all left retreat more 

knowledgeable on a variety of topics including everyday wellness, the 

CAYAC clinic and providing Pediatric care to Indigenous populations. 

The theme for the evening party was 'Trick or Retreat' ... each resident 

year did a themed group costume! It was a wonderful retreat and we are 

so thankful for the opportunity to gather together to learn and make great 

memories.  

 



 The J Files 
 
  November I  2021  I  Edition 9 

 
 

THE J FILES SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

 

Staff and residents had a blast at the Harry Potter themed Halloween 

party held by Dr. Heather Power!! They feasted on delicious treats and 

homemade butter beer!! 


